Matt DeBernardo <mdebernardo@tveyes.com>
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
11/28/2016 4:47:15 PM

Checking In

Hi,
As we get closer to the New Year, | wanted to check in with all my current clients. Hopefully you are enjoying your
subscription and find our service indispensable.

There are a few things | wanted to make you aware of:

1) We now have a dedicated training/customer service rep — Victor DiNitto. Should your team like training,
please contact him to set it up! vdinitto@tveyes.com

2) We are releasing Logo Detection and Audio Fingerprinting Products. You will be able to visually search for
logos, as well as track/monitor/verify commercials/canned video are airing

3) Please remember our Referral Program. If you refer someone over to me, and they subscribe, you get a free
month. If your referral writes in to the Sales folder, please be sure they reference you as the referral source,
so that a) it gets routed to me, and b) you get credit.

If you are interested in our new products, or need any assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.
| appreciate your business.
Best,

Matt


mailto:Matt%20DeBernardo%20%3Cmdebernardo@tveyes.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:vdinitto@tveyes.com

